From: Louise Sherwell [mailto:louisesherwell@warwickshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 14 November 2017 10:52
To: Planning
Cc: Andrew Lewis
Subject: 17/00983/REM - Reserved matters application to 10/01642/OUT - In respect of Bovis Parcel B4A and B4B to provide 29 open market and 71 affordable dwellings
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Hi Andrew,

Regarding the above development, I would recommend that my previous comments remain the same.  If any of the provisions for bat boxes, swift bricks etc are planned within parcels B4A and B4B (as part of the ecological mitigation strategy of the whole site), these should be indicated on the proposed plans.  

Kind regards,

Louise


Louise Sherwell MSc ACIEEM
Assistant Ecologist
Ecological Services
Community Services
PO Box 43, Shire Hall
Warwick
CV34 4SX
Tel: 01926 418028
email: louisesherwell@warwickshire.gov.uk
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